Legal Notice
TOWN OF WESTWOOD
PUBLIC HEARING
UPDATE

The Board of Selectmen has canceled the October 5, 2015 Public Hearing and rescheduled to the
following:

Pursuant to Mass. General Law, Chapter 148, Section 13, the Westwood Board of Selectmen will
hold a Public Hearing on Monday, October 19, 2015 at 6:30 PM in the Faculty Room, Westwood
High School at 200 Nahatan Street, Westwood, MA 02090. The purpose of the hearing is a
request by Edward J. Musto for a license to store three (3) one thousand (1,000) gallon
underground tanks of LP-gas located at Reynolds’s Farm, 1561 High Street, Westwood, MA.
Board of Selectmen
Michael F. Walsh, Chairman
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